
 
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 
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Division of Solid Waste Management 
Fifth Floor, L & C Tower 

401 Church Street 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 - 1535 

 
DATE:  June 30, 2003  
 
TO:  DSWM Staff and Interested Persons 
 
FROM:  Mike Apple, Director 
   
SUBJECT: Policy Statement -- Delisting 
 
 
The Division of Solid Waste Management has decided not to pursue the Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) authorization for “delisting” in the Hazardous Waste Program.  In accordance with this 
decision, the Division will not review petitions for such.  This responsibility will remain fully with EPA 
Region 4. 
 
The removal of Rules 1200-1-11-.01(3)(b) Petitions for Equivalent Testing or Analytical Methods and 
(3)(c) Petitions to Exclude a Waste Produced at a Particular Facility as Nonhazardous is being proposed 
in revision “x” of the Hazardous Waste Rules. 
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